
 

 

 

Welcome back to the Spring term, we wish everybody a very happy new year ahead! Here is an 

outline of the learning that will be taking place over the next half term. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unit 2 – Spring Newsletter 

Learning Experience – Literacy and Art 

The children will become artists and poets, based upon the discovery of a 

huge dragon egg within our school grounds. Using their imaginations, they 

will each create their own version of the mysterious dragon (using the book 

Tell Me a Dragon as descriptive inspiration) and create their own poetry 

and artwork. Their final pieces of work will be displayed within an 

exhibition in the school hall on Thursday 8th February at 2:45 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
HOME LEARNING TASKS (choose at least one) 

Please bring to school by Friday 26th January. 

To choose from: 

- Design your own pet dragon and draw a 

picture of it. 

- Make your own 3D dragon. 

- Write a short story about an adventure 

with your own dragon – Where would you 

go, what do you do? 

- Bring in a poem you like to share with the 

class. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

PE: Gymnastics   

Tawny: Monday, Little: Tuesday, Snowy: Wednesday 

Woodland Camp afternoon 

Snowy: Tuesday, Tawny: Wednesday, Little: Thursday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our School Values  

Independence: Having to independently plan and 

write their artwork and poetry. 

Creativity: Children will be required to use skills 

that they are not used to using, such as using 

their imagination to create original ideas in both 

their artwork and poetry.   

If you have any questions or would like to 

discuss your child’s learning further, please 

do not hesitate to contact us via the home 

school link book or pop and see us at the door 

where a further meeting can be arranged if 

required.   

Mrs Yeo, Mrs Clague, Mrs Braddon and Mrs 

Collier.  

 

Science: Uses of Everyday Materials (also taught through weekly Woodland Camp) 

Spanish: Colours and Numbers 

RE: Symbols, Leaders and Teachers  


